
Friday Newsletter             

Friday 20th September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 

INSET Days- Friday 27th September and Monday 30th September 

We have two of our teacher training days taking place in the next two school weeks. 

On Friday 27th September and Monday 30th September school will be closed to children for 

staff training. Children will break up for the weekend on Thursday 26th September and 

return to school on Tuesday 1st October.  

 

Football 

Our school football kicked off yesterday with our mixed team playing on our own field. 

Springwell Village managed to secure a win in their first game against Barmston with two 

fantastic goals from Josiah and Erin. Unfortunately, our luck didn’t continue for our next 

game where we were beaten by Our Lady Queen of Peace Primary. 

Players of the match go to Matty for the fantastic saves he made and to both Erin and Josiah 

for their brilliant goals. 

An excellent performance from all. Well, done to the whole team! 

 

Residentials 2024/2025 

The residential visits for years 4, 5 and 6 will be on the following dates (see table below).  

Information for costs and payment plans will follow this half term. 

 



Year Group Dates Location 

4 6th-8th January 2025 Robinwood Activity Centre 

5 7th-8th July 2025 York (Youth Hostel) 

6 20th - 22nd January 2025 Lockerbie Manor Adventure 

Centre 

 

 

Special Mentions! 

Year group Names 

Year 1 Grace Patterson and James Bentham 

Year 2 Josh Norman and Nate Meek 

Year 3 Caitlin Mills and James Quinn 

Year 4 Juliette Dutton and Harry Graham 

Year 5 Matty Dorman and Leanne Ballet-Harrison 

Year 6 Effie Jones and Louie Cellini 

 

Head Teachers Awards 

This week’s Head Teacher awards go to Kieran Ray, in Year 6, for being an amazing 

lunchtime assistant and to Brody Ball, in year 4, for his excellent work in history lessons! 

Well done Kieran and Brody! 

 

Lunchtime Awards 

This week’s lunchtime awards go to Will Brooks and Josh Norman (double awards 

for Josh! This week)! 

Well done Will and Josh! 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss Parrish  

Headteacher 



Autumn Key Dates 

 

 


